
Richard Riess

P624615
3225 W. Gibson Ln

Phoenix, AZ  85009
8-20-10

Attn: Marie Dextraze
Consul

Canadian Consulate General

500 Hope St, 9th Floor

Los Angeles, CA 90071

Dear Miss Dextraze:

I have received  your letter dated
August 12, 2010. And I thank you for the

information.

Again, I appreciate your concern and your

offer of assistance.  I shall keep your

information available in the event I find

myself in need of assistance. Fortunately, my present

situation is not so dire and I am sure there are

others more in need than myself.

Most sincerely,

Richard Riess


